
 

  

 

 

11 March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 Trip to the Battle of Britain Bunker – 6L and 6F 

To support our History topic ‘Britain at War’, Year 6 will be going on a trip to the Battle of Britain 

Bunker in Uxbridge. During our visit, we will discover what it is like to work in the bunker by learning 

from objects which were used in the operations room. Students will be taught about the life in the 

bunker and the different roles men and women had at the time.  

The trip will take place on Monday 24 March. We will be travelling by public transport and leaving 

the school at 9am so please make sure your child arrives to school on time as we will not be able to 

delay the leaving time. Children should be picked up from school at the normal time of 3:20pm.  

We are asking parents for a contribution of £3.50 to be paid using Parent Pay to cover the cost of the 

educational session. Please could this be paid no later than Monday 17 March. 

We would greatly appreciate parent volunteers to help supervise the students. If you are available 

and willing to assist, please inform your child's class teacher as soon as possible. Your support would 

make a valuable difference in ensuring a safe and enjoyable experience for all. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, please tick the box overleaf if you wish the school to 
provide a packed lunch (please provide a bottle of water). Otherwise, you will have to provide a 
packed lunch yourself for your child (please no chocolate, food that contains nuts or fizzy drinks) in a 
plastic carrier bag for easy disposal.  

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 Teaching Team 
 

- - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - 
 

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 17 March 2025 
 

I give consent for my child to attend the Year 6 trip to the Battle of Britain Bunker on Monday 24th 

March  

Child’s name: ________________________________________________    Class: ___________________ 

 
Emergency contact number: ____________________________________    Signed: _________________ 
 
Please note any medical (asthma etc.) or allergies that your child has: ____________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My child is entitled to FSM and I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   Yes / No  
IF YES - Please complete the attached form.  


